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From: LTB           

Date:       March 19, 2018 

RE:   Special Session of the Indiana General Assembly          

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

 

     Governor Holcomb has called for a Special Session of the Indiana General Assembly.  

Leadership in the House and Senate have agreed.  The Special Session will be scheduled 

sometime in May.  The Legislative issues for further consideration in the Special Session 

will be limited.  Please see an informative article published today in the Indianapolis 

Business Journal at the following link.   

 
https://www.ibj.com/articles/68035-holcomb-calls-for-special-session-to-address-school-safety-
tax-reform?utm_source=breaking-news&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=2018-03-
19#.WrAIdCedBjE.email 

  

The Indiana Fraternal Order of Police will be monitoring the Special Session closely as 

we prepare for Summer Study Committees on important issues to our members. As 

always, if you have any questions please contact President Bill Owensby or me.   

 

Fraternally,  

 

Leo T. Blackwell 

Indiana FOP, General Counsel 

 

LTB/hg 
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